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Welcome Back!  
A very warm welcome back to all at Three Bridges 
Education Centre. We are all looking forward to getting 
back into the school routine and the potential a new 
school year brings!  

 

Immunisations 
The school immunisations team will be visiting us on 
Friday 30th September 2022. All parent/s and carer/s 
have been sent an email with links to information and 
consent pages for the immunisations your young person 
is eligible for. If you are happy for this/these to be 
administered within Three Bridges’ setting then please 
give consent (via the link in the letter) by Wednesday 28th 
September. If you have any questions or queries please 
contact the immunisations team directly on 01872 221100.  

 

 

Headteacher’s Comments:  

Welcome back. I do hope you have all had a fun and restful summer. 

We are excited for the academic year ahead and send a warm welcome 
to all new students and staff 

Best wishes Lisa 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates – 
Parent/s Carer/s 

Group 
Parent Group is always 
held on a Friday 
10.30-12 

• 30th September 

• 14th October 

• 25th November 

• 16th December 

• 27th January 

• 24th February 

• 31st March 

• 28th April 

• 26th May 

• 30th June 
 
If you have any 
questions or queries 
please contact Lisa 
Clark: 
pinklisa20@sky.com  
 

 

 

http://coffeetalkwithbarkha.blogspot.com/2013/07/happy-1st-birthday-my-kid-my-blog.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
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“If you keep the child at the centre of everything you do, you will be 

making a huge difference to the lives of those you teach” 
 

   
 
 
 
Parent/s Carer/s Group 
Underground House @ Trevissome Park, TR4 8UN, is the new location for the 
parent/s carer/s group to meet. This should alleviate any concerns about your 
young person being distracted by parent/s carer/s being on site. Lisa Clark will 
continue to lead this so if you have any questions or queries please contact her 
on: pinklisa20@sky.com  
                                       
 

Mobile Library  
We recently had the mobile library service, run by Cornwall County Council, stop 
by! Each student was able to go “on board” and pick books of their choice. 2 
members of their team also stayed to read to our students. As you can see from 
the wonderful photos below that this was a huge success and we will be 
welcoming them back before Christmas for another visit.  
 

      

 

 

Safeguarding: 
Keeping Children in Education has recently been updated and at the start of term we used an 
Inset day to train all staff on the safeguarding requirements. 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/keeping-children-safe-in-education--2 
 
We have also updated our Safeguarding policy, this has been emailed to all parents/ carers. 
Please check your mailbox. 
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“If you keep the child at the centre of everything you do, you will be 

making a huge difference to the lives of those you teach” 
 

 

 

     
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


